
From: Chambers - Ross J  
Sent: Thursday, 9 November 2017 3:27 PM 
To: Kate Thomson 
Subject: RE: AM2016/15, AM2014/270 General Retail Industry Award [ABLAW-ImanageDocs.FID135891] 

 
Dear Ms Thomson, 
 
I refer to the below correspondence in respect of the General Retail Industry Award 2010 and confirm that the 
extension sought by ABI and the NSWBC has been granted. 
 
ABI and NSWBC are to confirm their positions in accordance with paragraph [19] of the Statement issued on 27 
October 2017 and file any submissions in relation to the revised exposure draft by 4.00pm Wednesday, 15 
November 2017. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Danielle Mezzatesta 
Associate to The Hon. Justice IJK Ross 
President 

 
Fair Work Commission 
Tel:  +61 3 8656 4639 

Fax:  +61 3 9655 0401 

chambers.ross.j@fwc.gov.au 
11 Exhibition Street, Melbourne Victoria 3000  

GPO Box 1994, Melbourne Victoria 3001 

 
From: Kate Thomson [mailto:Kate.Thomson@Ablawyers.com.au]  

Sent: Thursday, 9 November 2017 12:48 PM 
To: Chambers - Ross J 

Cc: AMOD 

Subject: AM2016/15, AM2014/270 General Retail Industry Award [ABLAW-ImanageDocs.FID135891] 

 
Dear Associate 
 
AM2016/15, AM2014/270 General Retail Industry Award 

 
We refer to the above and confirm we act on behalf of ABI and the NSWBC with respect to these 
proceedings. 
 
Regrettably, we have as yet been unable to provide advice regarding of our clients’ position in 
relation to the issues outlined in the Statement dated 27 October 2017. 
 

We respectfully request an extension in which to do so until Wednesday 15 November 2017. 
 
Please let me know if you require any further information or if the Commission is unable to 
accommodate this request. 
 
We appreciate the Commission’s consideration of this request. 

 

Thank you 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Kate Thomson 
Lawyer 

Australian Business Lawyers & Advisors  
 
Suite 402, Level 4 
Watt Street, Commercial Centre 

https://www.fwc.gov.au/documents/sites/awardsmodernfouryr/2017fwc5589.pdf
https://www.fwc.gov.au/documents/sites/awardsmodernfouryr/am201615-14270-exposure-draft-general-retail-untracked-011117.pdf
mailto:chambers.ross.j@fwc.gov.au
mailto:Kate.Thomson@Ablawyers.com.au


Corner King and Watt Streets Newcastle NSW 2300 
Tel: +612 4989 1003 | Mob: 0447 189 469 | Fax: +612 9954 5029 

Web: www.ablawyers.com.au |  LinkedIn 
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